20.

COMBINED COMMITTEE

The Board resolved that the report of the Combined Committee meeting held on 9 September 2002
be received and its recommendations adopted as follows:

20.1 Election of Chairperson of Combined Committee
1. That Phil Clearwater be appointed as Chairperson of the Combined Committee.
2. That Sonia Gill be appointed as Deputy Chairperson of the Combined Committee.
20.2 Glynne Crescent: Proposed Traffic Calming

That the publicity pamphlet be approved by the Board for consultation with affected residents,
including details on the cost of the proposal.

20.3 Landsdowne Terrace — Street Trees
1. That full personal consultation be undertaken with all residents informing them of the
result of the first survey, cost of tree removal, replanting options (including information on
characteristics of species) and time frame.

2. That details and extent of the consultation process be referred to the Parks, Environment
and Leisure Committee for consideration.



